
From: Cheryl Kregel [mailto:cheryl@westongov.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 3:53 PM 
To: Bill Lambert; Marty Ertman; Tony Barton; Randy Rossman; wyosaurusrex@gmail.com 

Subject: FW: We're Back! 

 

 

 

Cheryl Kregel 
Weston County Clerk 
wcclerk@rtconnect.net 
1 West Main 
Newcastle, WY  82701 
(307)746-2684 
(307)746-9505  Fax 
 

From: news@wyo-wcca.org [mailto:news@wyo-wcca.org]  

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 3:13 PM 

To: cheryl@westongov.com 

Subject: We're Back! 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

 

   

 

 

We're Back!  

 Posted by Pete Obermueller, April 10, 2015 in WCCA News 

Welcome to the new blog format of the WCCA newsletter.  We’ve been undergoing rather 

drastic technological upgrades here at WCCA world headquarters, and this blog is another 

step toward our complete world dominance.  Okay, so blogs are more than a decade old by 

now, but no one ever said county government was on the cutting edge of technology.  I’m 

still proud of it.  Regardless, this is the new way we will send out information to 

Commissioners, Business Partners, legislatures and other friends of the WCCA.  Here’s what 

you can expect as we roll this out:  

Read More  

 

 



   
   

 

 

 

 
http://wcca.site-
ym.com/members/EmailOptPreferences.aspx?id=33551828&e=cheryl@westongov.com&h=acbfccf599d132ef322617240f6e48c2714c9e63 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 


